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20.02.2022 

 

Latest noticed received from Swift:  

 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Thank you for your email regarding the Swift 500 Series recall. 

 

Further updates will be provided as soon as information becomes available.  

 

In the meantime, please register your appliance using our online form, or visit 

our website for more information. (Only register appliances if your swift 500 

series is manufactured between the 01/01/2019 – 01/06/2020). 

 

Please refer to our website for the most updated information as it comes to 

hand.  

 

We appreciate your patience during this process. At Swift, we are committed to 

ensuring consumer safety.  

 

For further questions please contact Swift directly at :  

swiftrecall@outlook.com  
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